
Mr. George Seraydari an 
1972 53rd Street 
Brooklym, New York 11204 

Dear Mr. Seraydarian: 

June 20, 1977 

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of ~ 10.00 
which you kindly ave to St. Vartan Cathedral for a requiem 
service in memory o the late Jack Jerjerian. The requie 
service was he l d on Sunday, June 19. 1977. 

Our receipt No . 26998 is enclosed herewith. 

t-1ay the Lord rest his soul in peace. 

Enclosure 

With prayers, 

Bishop Zaven ~hinchinian 
Canon Sacrist 


